
 
 

Saturday, August 29, Romería in Arafo 
 
Romerías are typical folk festivals which are celebrated in summer in the villages 
of the island. One of the biggest, the Romería de San Agustín, this year will take 
place in Arafo on August 29. We are going to meet at 3 p.m. and look for a good 
spot to watch the procession, which will start at 5 p.m. On the web page 
todotenerife.es you will find more information about the Romerías in Arafo and 
on Tenerife in general. 
 
Meeting point: We will meet at 3 p.m. at the sculpture at point A (points of 
interest are marked in the map on the last page). Sun protection required! 
 
By bus: 
From Santa Cruz: Take bus 121 at the bus station in direction of Güímar at 
1:45 p.m., which arrives near point C in Arafo around 2:30 p.m. 
You can also take the next bus in Santa Cruz around 3:45 p.m. and meet us 
later, but this bus might be quite crowded. 
From Puerto de la Cruz: Bus 102 leaves the bus station at 12:15 p.m. or 
2:15 p.m. Arrival at the bus station in Santa Cruz is around one hour later. From 
here, follow the directions above. 
Return: The last bus in direction of Santa Cruz leaves near point C at around 
8 p.m. If we stay there for longer, it is recommendable to take a Taxi to the 
highway and catch a bus to Santa Cruz there. 



By car: 
Coming from Santa Cruz, take highway TF-1 in direction south. Take exit 20 and 
head uphill in direction of Arafo and follow the signs. There will probably be lots 
of cars parking along the roadside, so you should plan for a bit of walking in 
order to get to the village. The route marked in the map below ends at point C 
in the map on the last page. There, you will also find a street map. 
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